
Referees for Volume 5 
Consistent quality in papers published in the International Journal of Heat and 
Fluid Flow can only be maintained with the cooperation of a number of expert 
referees. The Editors-in-Chief would like to thank all those who have devoted the 
hours necessary to review, evaluate and comment on manuscripts; their 
conscientious efforts have allowed the journal to maintain its tradition of 
excellence. In addition to recording thanks to Advisory Editors for their efforts as 
referees, we are grateful to: 

W J D Annand M Hopkinson 
L H Back J R Howell 
R C Baker G Hulme 
F Bakhtar J A C Humphrey 
J H Barnes A K F M Hussain 
H Barrow S P Hutton 
F J Bayley D F Jankowski 
P Bradshaw G Junkhan 
C Brebbia C F King 
B J Brinkworth T J Kotas 
A Brown F A Kulacki 
I Castro R I Lewis 
I Catton Sir James Lighthill 
J Clarke J R Lloyd 
P H Clarke D A MacDonald 
B R Clayton K Morgan 
J G Collier W D Morris 
M W Collins F Norbury 
J E R Coney J M Owen 
M G Cooper M A Patrick 
K Cornwell J W Railly 
M D Cowley G Resthof 
H Cox J Robertson 
R I Crane J W Rose 
M Cross E M Sparrow 
H Daneshyar A Spurr 
J Denton N Stevenson 
S L Dixon F Staub 
J Dunham P D Swales 
D K Edwards N Syred 
W Edwards J Taborek 
T B Ferguson R G Taylor 
P Fitt A R D Thorley 
D H T Gotham J D Thornton 
D G Gregory-Smith V Walker 
I S Habib F J Wallace 
N Hay R L Webb 
J Hemp T J Williams 
G F Hewitt D J Woodford 
M J Holgate B Zeldin 

Finally, we offer our apologies to anyone who has refereed papers for the journal 
during this period but whose name has somehow been missed from the list above. 
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